Dear all, 

Nominations are now open for regional representatives to the GPC GP Trainees subcommittee and I would be grateful if you could pass on the below information about the elections to any trainees you know. 

GP Trainees Subcommittee Elections 2010 

The GP Trainees subcommittee of the General Practitioners Committee are holding elections for each of their 19 regional constituencies this summer.   

If you would like to get involved in the work of the subcommittee, and really make a difference to the lives of your fellow GP trainees – please consider standing for election.  It doesn’t matter if you are a BMA member or not – all that matters is that you are on, or are about to begin, a GP training programme.   

Full details of the election are available on the BMA website at http://www.bma.org.uk/gptraineeselections. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact either Andy Young (ayoung@bma.org.uk) or Faye Bunch (

 HYPERLINK "http://uk.mc863.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=fbunch@bma.org.uk" \t "_blank" fbunch@bma.org.uk) in the GPC office. 

Best wishes, 

Faye 


Faye Bunch
Executive Officer
NHS GPs Division
British Medical Association
020 7383 6617
